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TO:   Kendall Brune,  
        Arise Veterans Foundation 

DATE:   July 18, 2020 

RE:   Rapid Reservation Response Program   

FROM: Dr. Michael Oltrogge 
  President 
  Nebraska Indian Community College 

Dear Dr. Brune,  

The Nebraska Indian Community College is pleased to join you in 
your commitment to training community members and veterans in 
Indian Country territory.  The Nebraska Indian Community College 
can commit faculty curriculum development time, instructional 
time, and space, including both on-site and virtual classrooms. 
We will participate in leadership meetings and evaluations and 
will be available to assist in recruitment of participants. Our 
proximity to University of Nebraska (Lincoln and Omaha) and 
University of South Dakota, this territory premier land grant 
institution, assures us that our partners will collaborate as we 
seek opportunities to expand our findings from this project.  

In our work in rural Indian Country, we believe that our 
partnerships are built on the strength of local leadership in 
our community; we will leverage this leadership to ensure the 
success of this project.  

We look forward to working with you, 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Michael Oltrogge, President 
Nebraska Indian Community College 


